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CLARKE ENGINEERING COMPANY

1818 SOUTH UNIVERSITY AVENUE, SUITE 9 FAIRBANKS, ALASKA 99709
(907) 479-6033 FAX (907) 479-5191

December 18, 2000

Mr. Jeremiah Young
PO Box 82411
Fairbanks, Alaska 99708

RE: Transmittal of CAD Boring Log

Dear Mr. Young,

Enclosed please find a computer-aided drawing of the field boring log transmitted to you

in our report of December 5, 2000. This computer-generated log should replace the
hand-written log in this report.

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

CLARKE ENGINEERING COMPANY

Thomas J. Berglin, EIT




